
 

 
 

EDWARD T. McDERMOTT 

Integrity Commissioner  

Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake 

integrity@adr.ca 

February 10, 2024  

 

Sent by email to: 

 

Mr. Grant Bivol 

Manager of Legislative Services/Town Clerk  

grant.bivol@notl.com 

 

Re: Complaint - Alleged Conflict of Interest – IC-28164-1223 (Gauld/Mavridis) 

 
 

Dear Mr. Bivol: 

 

I am attaching my Report and Decision in connection with the above noted Complaint. A 

copy has also been provided to the Parties.  

 

In accordance with the provisions of the decision and the Municipal Conflict of Interest 

Act, would you please place this Report on the public agenda of the next available meeting 

of Council. 

 

Thank you for your assistance.  

 

Yours truly,  

 

 
 

Edward T. McDermott 

Integrity Commissioner, Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake  

mailto:Genevieve.Scharback@norfolkcounty.ca

